
 

 

 

Spring Covid Boosters - Reminder 

Reminder, if you are eligible for a Spring Covid booster, aged 75 years (on or before 30th June 

2024), and haven’t booked an appointment for the vaccination clinic taking place at Looe 

Community Academy this Saturday, please call today to book your appointment.  Call us on 

01503 266960. 

 
Light, Cameras, Action! 
 
Amid a GP recruitment crisis last year, we 
agreed to participate in a new More 4 short 
series looking at GPs: Treating Rural Britain. 
 
Whilst we’ve thankfully recruited 3 new GPs 
since November, the series will continue to help 
shine a light on our wonderful community / 
county and, hopefully, help to support future 
recruitment (if needed). 
 
Starting tonight, camera's followed GP, Dr Bruce 
Hughes, and our lead nurse Laura Taylor, 
including patients too. 
 
We feature in episodes 1 and 4 if you’d like to 
watch! 
 

 

 
Bank Holiday – Reminder 
 
Please remember the surgery is closed on the next bank holiday, Monday, May 6th. For 
assistance when we are closed, simply visit a pharmacy or contact 111.    For details of local 
pharmacy opening hours click here.  For life threatening matters, please contact 999.   
 
Alternatively, with increased levels of demand on our services, please don’t forget you can 

see a GP from the comfort of your own home, or around work, in evenings and at weekends 

via the LIVI app.  To find out more, and download the app, click here. 

If you are lucky enough to be going away, please remember to take your medications with 

you. 

Kind regards, 

GP Partners 
Old Bridge Surgery 
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https://www.nhs.uk/service-search/pharmacy/find-a-pharmacy
https://www.livi.co.uk/download/

